
Orange Shirt Day  
 

 

On Monday September 30th, students will be encouraged to wear an orange shirt to 

commemorate “The Orange Shirt Story”.  When Phyllis Webstad turned six, she went to St. 

Joseph’s Indian residential school, and wore a shiny orange shirt that her Granny had bought for 

her.  When she got to the school, it was taken away from her and never returned. Her story is 

behind Orange Shirt Day 
 


